NOTICE

Knowlton Township Land Use Board

Please take notice that the
Knowlton Township Land Use Board
Meeting of October 22, 2024 is cancelled
(as there are no applications scheduled to appear)
All regularly scheduled business will take place at
the next regularly scheduled meeting of Nov 26, 2024
which will be held in person
At the Knowlton Township Municipal Building
628 Route 94, Columbia NJ
At 7:00 pm



